
Information on the 108th Annual Meeting of the Japanese Urological Association 

 

 Considering the impact of the continuing expansion of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, 

after serious discussion at the organizing committee, it has been decided that it would be difficult to 

hold the meeting as originally planned. Therefore, unfortunately, we have decided to postpone JUA 

2020 to this summer, from July 23 (Thursday) to 26 (Sunday), 2020, to be held in the same venues, 

Kobe Portopia Hotel, Kobe International Conference Center and Kobe International Exhibition Hall.  

 

The composition of the meeting program will be maintained as currently planned to the extent 

possible, and only the meeting dates will be moved; however, it may become necessary to make 

some adjustments or changes to part of the program content. Further details will be announced in 

due course on this website.  

 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused to all participants and everyone involved in 

the meeting. Although the outlook for the future is uncertain, we are committed to adapting 

appropriately to the circumstances and to putting forth maximum efforts in preparations hereafter, 

toward the success of the meeting.  

 

We would be grateful for your kind understanding and look forward to your continued support 

for JUA 2020. 
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